
 

 

2nd May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 SATs Revision Sessions 
 

We will be offering a SATs revision breakfast club every day next week for any Year 6 children 

that would like to come along to make use of these booster sessions. The subjects covered 

each day will be as follows: 

 

Tuesday 7th May- Maths revision with Mrs Lowe 

Wednesday 8th May- Spelling revision with Mrs Taylor 

Thursday 9th May- Grammar revision with Mrs Taylor 

Friday 10th May- Reading comprehension revision with Mrs Lowe 

 

 

The sessions will take place from 8:20am-8:45am each morning in 5CD. Children that wish to 

attend should come in via the main entrance. Please note that these sessions are optional and 

your child can come to as many or as few as they would like. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Channi Davis 

Year 5/6 Phase Leader 

 


